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NOTIFICATION 
 

During March 3rd – 4th, 2008 The National Gas Company, ROMGAZ SA, in co-
operation with The National Gas Transmission Company, TRANSGAZ SA, 
organised the first work session on “Sustainable Development – A Joint 
Objective”. 
Ms. Maria DOBROTA, on behalf of the Regional Agency for Environmental 
Protection, Sibiu and Mr. Nicolae SIMESCU, as member of TRANSGAZ’ Board 
of Administration participated in the above mentioned event, as guests. 
Such first meeting was meant to introduce environmental protection policies and 
achievements thereof, to ensure experience exchange in order to improve the 
environmental performance of the two companies. 
The meeting was deemed highly successful and therefore the companies 
decided to set systematic meetings, the following being planned for the second 
semester of the current year. 
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